
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 10/13/2010 9:49:37 AM
To: pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov); mpl@cpuc.ca.gov (mpl@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Fw: NTSB Preliminary Report

FYI

From: Knudson Peter [mailto:peter.knudson@ntsb.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2010 9:20 AM 
To: Pruett, Greg S.
Subject: RE: PG&E's Pipeline 2020 Program

FYI, the preliminary report is expected to be approved for release within a few hours.

SB GT&S 0013496
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